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8th June 2023 

 

 

Year 5 National Maritime Museum Trip 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
To support our learning about the British Empire (including the slave trade) and 

polar exploration, we will be visiting the National Maritime Museum in Greenwich on 

Wednesday 5th July.  
 
We will be leaving school after registration, and we will take two buses – one to 
Eltham High Street and from there we will be taking another to the museum. 

Children need to wear their school uniform, comfortable shoes, suncream and a 

light jacket in case of rain.  

 

Children in both classes will need a packed lunch and water for this trip.  
  
If you require a packed lunch for your child provided by the school kitchen (even if 

your child usually has a school meal), please complete this form by 9am on 

Wednesday 21st June (Cost: £2.59 if you pay for school meals – payable via My 
Child At School).    
 

As always, we require your help to ensure these trips run smoothly. If you are able to 
volunteer to support with the trip, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon 
as possible. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Franklin and Mrs Pickles 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/1kcgRVZT2S

